
 

 

10th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Trip to Longford Park 
 
After having the pleasure of working with your children since January, I would like to take them 
on a local trip on Thursday 4th July. 
 
I would like to work with them in our cookery room from 10.45am to prepare a picnic, then 
take them down to Longford Park where we will eat our food, play on the playground and enjoy 
some ball games, Frisbee etc. 
 
School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip 
without their school jumper, they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis 
jacket to wear so that they can be easily identified 
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to say what an absolute pleasure it has been to teach your 
children.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 
 


